Suspension of COVID-19 testing service
for foreign domestic helpers waiting
to join new employers’ family

Attention duty announcers, radio and TV stations:

Please broadcast the following as soon as possible and repeat it at suitable
intervals:

The Labour Department announces that the COVID-19 testing service for
foreign domestic helpers (FDHs) who are waiting to join the new employers'
family at Harbour Road Sports Centre, as well as the related service of the
registration hotline 1836 133 will be suspended as the Tropical Cyclone
Warning Signal No. 8 has been issued. The services will be resumed within two
hours after the signal was cancelled when weather and traffic permit. FDHs
affected by the suspension of services can call the hotline 1836 133 to
reschedule the appointment upon the resumption of the hotline service.
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